From: Sunny Lyons

To: bdofsupervisors
Subject: We OPPOSE Rise Grass Valley . . .
Date: Tuesday, August 3, 2021 8:21:43 PM Unable to identify Dist

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern:

We recently received a mailer from Rise Gold. We are writing to let you know that we
vehemently OPPOSE this mine in our community.

There are many reasons for our opposition, among them environmental impact,
noise, cost to the community. PLEASE stand against mining in our community.

Thank you,

Paul and Linda Howe



From: Rose Capaccioli

To: bdofsupervisors
Subject: NO to MINE.
Date: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 8:30:30 AM Dist 3

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Board of Supervisors:

I just received a mailer from Rise of Grass Valley with a postcard attached.

Due to environmental impacts and relatively small tax dollars received for mining gold I do NOT Support reopening
the Idaho-Maryland Mine.

Sincerely,
Rose Capaccioli



From: laurie cerruti

To: bdofsupervisors; BOS Public Comment
Subject: NO mine, please consider the drought
Date: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 9:47:57 AM Dist 1

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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Thank you for your consideration.

The right thing to do for your community is vote no.

We the people are under very stressful day to day worries. Pandemic, water shortage due to a
severe drought, and worrying about fire danger, everyday!!!!

And now having to worry about whether any of you will vote for this.

It is incredulous.

Thank you,
A very concerned Nevada county citizen.

Laurie Cerruti

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPhone



From: Bruce R.

To: bdofsupervisors
Subject: Rise Gold Promises s
Date: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 12:00:10 PM Dist 1

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Supervisors,

You've been strangely quiet on Rise Gold's proposal to make Nevada
County rich. We are already rich! Do we need more than what makes us
happy? Do really believe anything from this failed Canadian outfit?
Answer with your own thoughts, not those of lobbyists that are making a
joke of our government.

As sumbitted to The Union for a Miss:

To Rise Gold for their slick mailer promising $90,000 jobs if we agree
the Mine is a wonderful thing. What are they smoking? (Well we've got
plenty of that too). Let's hope the supes don't read any truth into an
expensive mailer from an Canadian bankrupt outfit trying to take a few
dollars out of our wonderful County.

Sincerely

Bruce Rayner
Property Owner

Nevada City



From: Eva Saelens

To: bdofsupervisors
Subject: Opposition to gold mine 5
Date: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 12:34:33 PM Dist1 or 5

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

My name is Eva Saelens and I live_ in Grass Valley. My husband Michael and I are
homeowners that purchased our home here in early 2020, but my husband grew up in Colfax and we owned property
for some years in Dutch Flat in nearby Placer County. We loved our land there, but relocated to Nevada County
because we felt that this county aligns more with our values. We are horrified by the prospect of this destructive
gold mine, and it reminds us of the mindset in Placer County.

Our gorgeous landscape in the Sierra foothills is our greatest wealth. Clean air and water are of upmost importance
to us, as we recently had a baby and we lived in Oakland for many years and experienced pollution first hand. Also,
we are human beings who require air and water but gold is utterly optional. We constantly have friends from all over
the country and indeed the world interested in visiting us in order to experience the lovely nature and incredible
rivers. Allowing this gold mind to be in the center of our community sends a terrible message to all of us who
literally worship this place because of its pristine gorgeousness. It’s dangerous for our already stressed landscape.

Furthermore, I have noticed how businesses in town are desperate for help. I do not believe the mine is a necessity
for our local job market.

I can’t think of a single reason to support this mine except perhaps if local officials want to take campaign donations
from the company intending on mining in our community. please listen to your constituents and do the right thing.
No mine!

Thank you
Eva Saelens

Sent from my iPhone



From: Collins/Kaczorowski

To: bdofsupervisors
Subject: Rise Gold Proposal
Date: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 1:41:18 PM .
' ' Dist 2

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of County of Nevada email system. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Nevada County Supervisors,

Businesses, homeowners, and conservationists in Nevada County are joining together to protect our
neighborhoods, our local economy, and our quality of life from the Rise Gold proposal to re-open the Idaho-
Maryland Mine. We, the undersigned. urge the Board of Supervisors to reject this destructive proposal and

instead protect our community.

Gerald Kaczorowski
Brenda Collins






